
Goals of GSIC for CAMWS Graduate Students 

 

The Graduate Student Issues Committee of CAMWS has previously had the goal of 

providing programming and spaces for graduate students to meet during annual CAMWS 

meetings. In a pandemic world, the needs of graduate students have evolved, particularly as 

relates to teaching, research, service, and planning for the future. This round-table aims to hear 

from graduate students (and undergraduates) about what GSIC can provide at and outside of 

annual meetings. It also intends to serve as an opportunity to revive a recently defunct committee 

and introduce interested graduate students to opportunities to be a part of GSIC. 


